
The Church of St Mary the Virgin, Great Brickhill 
 

SUNDAY 27th June – The fourth Sunday in Trinity  
 

Good Morning and welcome to our Family Service today, led by 
the Jane Castle with Margaret Oliver playing for our singing.  We 
would like to thank you both for coming this morning.   
 

Everyone is warmly invited to join us after the service for 
refreshments.  

 

The theme for today’s service is “Going on a journey”. 
 

The reading this morning is: Luke 9 vs. 51 – end. 
 

THE RECTOR’S SABBATICAL 
 

John has just completed his first week of his three month 
Sabbatical leave.  He is at the Glastonbury Festival this 
weekend.  We hope and pray that he is enjoying himself and 
will also enjoy the several festivals that he plans to visit over the 
summer. 
 

While John is away we will be welcoming several visiting clergy 
who will be taking our services and we will also be drawing on 
the many lay leaders who serve our Benefice.  The service 
pattern will be as usual for July: 
 

For July: 
 

4
th
 July: Said Holy Communion at 9.30am – Rev Sister Hazel 

 

11
th
 July: Morning Worship at 9.30am – Phillipa Cook 

  Evensong at 6pm – Rev. Liz Baker 
 

18
th
 July: Holy Communion at 9.30am – Rev. Liz Breuilly 

 

25
th
 July: Family Service at 11am – Rosemary Clarke. 

 
 

HOUSE COMMUNION on WEDNESDAYS 
 

During the rector’s Sabbatical House Communion will continue in 
July and September with a break during August.  The next House 
Communion will be on Wednesday 7

th
 July at 10.30am at 

Knightleys, Heath Road (261 836), and will be led by Jane Castle. 
The service on Wednesday 21

st
 July will be led by the Rev Wendy 

Carey. 



THURSDAY GROUP this week (1
st
 July) will visit an Open 

Garden under the National Scheme at Bletchley. Travel 
arrangements are yet to be made, so if you would like to go 
please ring 261 836 for details of the meeting point and to make 
travel arrangements. 
 
 

NEWS 
 

THE MOVEABLE FEAST 
 

Thank you to everyone who supported this event.  Everyone 
said how much they had enjoyed the evening and the thanks 
especially go to all the hosts who gave us such tasty and 
enjoyable main courses in their homes. From the ticket sales 
we raised just over £600 for Church running costs.  We hope to 
hold the event again and hope that we will be able to attract 
more of our friends to take part. 
 

DROP IN 
  

Please note that THERE WILL BE no DROP-IN ON Monday 
afternoon, 28

th
 June because there is no-one available to run 

the Post Office.  Normal service resumes next week!  
 
 

NEXT SUNDAY  
 

Next Sunday, 4
th
 July, there will be Holy Communion here at 

9.30am, led by Rev Sister Hazel.   
 

 
Christine  (261527)   christine.agambar@btinternet.com  
Julia  (261213)    msturner@btopenworld.com   
 
 

The address of the Benefice website is  www.brickhillschurches.org.uk  
 

To contact the Rector by e-mail:   rector@brickhillschurches.org.uk  We will 
be using this contact address during John’s Sabbatical in July, August 
and September. 
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